
EYFS Exploring digital tools

KS1 Creating Media - Digital music Programming - Programming
quizzes

LKS2 Creating Media - Photo editing Programming - Repetition in
games

UKS2 Creating Media - 3D modelling Programming - Sensing
movement
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WHAT  HAS  BEEN  GO ING  ON?

In Reception, children have been
learning about internet safety.  They  
discussed what the internet is and
what we can use it for. Then they
explored the important topic of how
we can stay safe online. Children now
know that iPads and phones are not
toys, they are devices, and know if
they need help they can ask an adult
they trust.  Children then learnt a
song about staying safe online.
 

At St. Bede’s, we aim to provide children with a high-quality computing education that equips pupils to use
computational thinking and creativity to understand and change the world. The core of computing is computer

science, in which pupils are taught the principles of information and computation, how digital systems work, and
how to put this knowledge to use through programming. Building on this knowledge and understanding, we aim to
equip pupils to use information technology to create programs, systems and a range of content. Our computing

curriculum aims to ensure that pupils become digitally literate where they are able to use, express themselves and
develop their ideas through information and communication technology – at a level suitable for the future

workplace and as active participants in a digital world.

In Nursery, children have been
enjoying using the interactive
whiteboard to extend their
learning in maths!
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In Years 3 and 4, children have been introduced to Logo, a programming language
which they can use to write their own code. The children have been learning commands
to make a screen turtle move across the screen, and had fun discovering the different
things they could make their turtle do. Soon, they will be learning to connect their
commands together to draw letters, shapes and repeating patterns. A very impressive
start to this unit of work! 
 

In Years 5 and 6, children have been continuing their work on digital media by creating
web pages.  They have been introduced to creating websites for a chosen purpose and
have researched the layout of a web page, identifying what makes a good web page.  
They had fun playing a game which helped them to navigate web pages, seeing who
could answer the question the quickest!  They will progress to designing and evaluating
their own website using Google Sites, paying specific attention to copyright and fair
use of media, the aesthetics of the site, and navigation paths. 
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WHAT  HAS  BEEN  GO ING  ON?
In Key Stage 1, children have started a new unit of work creating media
through digital music.  They have been introduced to how we can use computers
to make music by discussing how different pieces of music can create different
emotions. Then they looked at different instruments using and exploring parts of
Chrome Music Labs.
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ABOUT ONLINE SCAMS

On Tuesday 11th February, children took part in ‘Safer Internet

Day’, with learning based around the theme, ‘Too good to be

true? Protecting yourself and others from scams online.’ The

focus was on the issue of online scams and how our young people

can protect themselves and others, as well as what support is

available to them.


